
Xavier PFA Information – April and May 2020 

Because of the coronavirus, PFA Board Meetings did not happen in April and May 2020.  Here 
are notes of what happened since the March 5, 2020 board meeting. 

 

1. Penny Wars Fundraiser began 3/9 and ended on 3/13 due to the coronavirus closing 
school.  The three jugs are being kept in the Admin office for safety.  Mr. Moon will 
bring the jugs to First Federal the week of 5/11/20 to be counted and deposited into the 
PFA account. 

2. Miss Carr received the curtain packages at the end of March.  All the curtain and pieces 
were accounted for and were put in the gym to be stored. 

3. Book Fair was cancelled due to coronavirus.  Amanda Sandell is in charge of returning 
books. 

4. All spirit nights cancelled for the remainder of the school year due to the coronavirus. 
5. Treasure Valley Coffee deliveries suspended mid March due to coronavirus until August. 
6. Kiwi Loco Friday Fundraisers suspended due to coronavirus. 
7. Christian Mauldin took over as PFA President 5/4/20 – She was given the key to the PFA 

cupboard, box of Harvest Party games, password for PFA email account.  Mr. Moon 
emailed First Federal to add Christina to PFA account to be a check signer. 

 


